Smart Music

Hello Band Parents! This year the Band Program here at First Baptist School is going to be switching from practice reports to Smart Music. This is

an exciting change that will help your band students become better musicians and have better informed practice sessions. You can expect the
following:

e There will be a $10 charge for every student in band in order to cover the cost of each student’s account in Smart Music. This charge is

once per school year.

Each student will need to have access to an electronic device that has access to the internet as well as a way for that device to record
the student’s sound.

Since this program is assignment based instead of the previous time requirements, the time needed will vary from student to student.
However, the average time needed will be about 20-25 minutes 3-4 times a week. This is comparable to the previous system.

| would love to show you how this program works during the open house in the Band Room. If that time does not work for you please let
me know and | would love to set up an alternative time!

Please let me know if you have any problems or questions. | know that this is new and may take a period of adjustment. | am looking forward to
this exciting new year in the band program and cannot wait to help your students develop their gifts for God’s glory!

Thank You!

Miss Savannah Bungert



